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1. “THIS IS OUR SHOT!” Vaccine Clinic 
Health Services is holding its annual vaccine clinic in the Maddox Grand Atrium on September 17 and October 
23 from 9 am – 4 pm. No cost to Belmont students, faculty and staB. AND no appointments necessary! Let’s keep 
Belmont healthy this year. 
 
2. PARENT FAMILY WEEKEND IS SEPTEMBER 27-29 
The Parent and family engagement team has planned a fun-filled family event for all Belmont families. From 
athletic events to concerts, Parent and Family Weekend provides the perfect weekend for family members to 
experience life at Belmont. You can register for parent and family weekend here. Find out more and preview the 
schedule for the weekend HERE. 

3. BURS IS NOW SPARK! 
Belmont’s Research Symposium is expanding. We have a full day dedicated to 
student Scholarship, Performance, Art, Research, and Knowledge on April 16, 2025. It’s never too early to start 
planning your presentation. More information can be found HERE. If you are interested in using SPARK to elevate 
student’s work, take a moment to complete this FORM. Please reach out to Beth Bowman with any questions. 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 Did you know that Belmont has “A Place Where You Belong”? The HUB: OBice of Hope, Unity & Belonging is that 
place. Check out their WEBSITE to learn more about how Belmont promotes an inclusive campus community – 

one where individuals are valued and respected. 

Pictured above: Dr. D’Angelo Taylor, Vice President for Hope, Unity and Belonging at the HUB dedication Ceremony. 
More pictures HERE. 

https://connect.belmont.edu/event/parent-and-family-weekend-2024/e608933
https://www.belmont.edu/families/parent-family-weekend.html
https://belmontburs.com/burs-is-now-spark/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ew39FqVjrk-fZKmKxAGdfVjUYviMAD1Mrd-IWEj0ARJUNzFVSjNQWVZNTlNWQVJXQ0NaQ05EQ1ZCUy4u
mailto:beth.bowman@belmont.edu?subject=SPARK%20question
https://www.belmont.edu/hub/
https://belmontphoto.smugmug.com/Events-and-Speakers/2024-2025/HUB-Dedication


 
 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH: 

As we come to a new beginning of an Academic year, I would like to oBer this prayer for us based on II 
Corinthians 5:17 . I thank you, Father, for transforming us all from an old creation to a new one. Help us 

remember that You no longer see who I used to be, but who I am in Christ. Strengthen us all to trust that You will 
never leave us where we are. In the name of Jesus we pray, Amen. 

David G 

  

  

  

 


